
 

 

Do you care about Food Waste? Are your children passionate about the environment? 

Following last year’s successful competition, we are asking Cheshire Primary schools to 

design a Christmas Card with the theme: 

Ansa’s Festive Wish for Less Food Waste. The winning design will be used on the Ansa 

Christmas Card this year. 

The design should be A4 size, clearly outlined (not just in pencil), with the theme of 

reducing food waste at Christmas. 

Children could ask families at home which food item is often wasted at Christmas, and 

think about how this could be changed: e.g. a survey of how many sprouts or roast 

potatoes people plan to eat, what to do with turkey leftovers, making Christmas pudding 

ice-cream etc. 

Please put your child’s name, age and school on the back of the design. 

The prize is a set of Food Waste Eco Action top trumps for the winning school and for 

the winning card from Bexton there is a pencil case and a torch.  

Closing date: Friday 3 November 

 


